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DALLAS, JULY 6 (AP)-ROBERT MORRIS, AN ATTORNEY FOR MADAME 

NGO DINH NHU, HAS ASKED SECRETARY OF STATE DEAN RUSK TO ALLOW THE 

FORMER FIRST LADY OF SOUTH VIET NAM TO RE-ENTER THE UNITED STATES. 

"MADAME NHU WANTS TO GIVE THE AMERICAN PEOPLE A WARNING ON THE VIET 

NAM-PROBLEM," MORRIS TOLD RUSK. "THE PEOPLE SHOULD BE ALLOWED TO 

HEAR WHAT SHE HAS TO SAY." 

THE DALLAS LAWYER SAID-THE STATE DEPARTMENT HAS DENIED MADAME NHU 

A VISA ON THE GROUNDS THAT HER RETURN TO THIS COUNTRY "WOULD NOT BE 

TO THE BEST INTERESTS OF THE UNITED STATES." 

"THIS IS AN ARBITRARY AND UNFAIR REASON," MORRIS SAID. 

HE ADDED THAT A SPEAKING ENGAGEMENT HAS BEEN SET UP FOR MADAME 

NHU IN FLUSHING, N.Y., FOR TUESDAY. SHE ALSO WOULD SPEAK IN DALLAS IF 

ALLOWED TO RETURN TO THIS COUNTRY, MORRIS SAID. 

MADAME NHU HAS BEEN IN PARIS SINCE SHE LEFT FOR EUROPE IN NOVEMBER 

OF LAST YEAR. 
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